Good Afternoon!

Thank you to those who participated in the doodle poll regarding the meeting date for this month. Our originally scheduled date/time was 4pm on Dec. 21st. We realize that with school out on Dec. 22nd, many people are travelling, etc- so we wanted your input regarding when to meet this month.

Of the people who participated, no one wanted to meet on Dec. 21st. Between the two other options provided, Tuesday, Dec. 19th was the clear choice.

Therefore, please plan to meet here at the district office at 4pm on Dec. 19th. We will meet downstairs in the ITC (Board Room).

Thank you! Dawn

Dawn Downing Deputy Clerk Senior Administrative Assistant, Educational Support

Lawrence Public Schools 110 McDonald Dr., Lawrence, KS 66044 785.832.5000 ext. 2360 FAX 785.832.5020 ddowning@usd497.org